

test varianti raqami: 1930992

INGLIZ TILI

Ushbu test varianti 30 ta test topshirigʻidan iborat. Uni bajarishga 1 soat vaqt belgilash tavsiya etiladi. Natijani bilish uchun javoblaringizni javoblar varaqasiga belgilab, rasmini Qdtmxizmatbot orqali joʻnating. Sizga omad tilaymiz!

Test varianti raqamini javoblar varaqasiga toʻgʻri koʻchiring!

1	9	3	0	9	9	2
	1	1	1	1	1	1
2	2	2	2	2	2	
(3)	3		(3)	3	(3)	3
4	4	4	4	4	4	4
(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)
6	6	6	6	6	6	6
7	7	7	7	7	7	7
8	8	8	8	8	8	8
9		9	9			9
0	0	0		0	0	0

1. Choose the correct answer.

The cost of living index rose ... 70 percent last year.

- A) by B) in C) up D) of
- 2. Choose the correct answer.

Students can ... valuable experience by working on difficult subjects.

- A) send B) spend C) suggest D) gain
- 3. Choose the correct answer.
 - What ... he do for a living?
 - He works in a bank.
 - A) has B) does C) is D) do
- 4. Choose the correct answer.

We ... much better if we had received your instructions before our performance.

- A) will perform B) had performed
- C) would have performed D) performed
- 5. Choose the correct answer.

Mike's pictures are as perfect as his . . .

- A) instructor drawings B) instructors
- C) instructor's D) instructor
- 6. Choose the correct answer.

Do you know those ... over there?

- A) peoples B) person C) people
- D) people's
- 7. Choose the correct answer.
 - I... this wonderful film when I was 16.
 - A) see B) have seen C) had been seen D) saw
- 8. Choose the correct answer.

Don't do everything for \dots , Mike must learn to do things for \dots .

- A) yourself/him B) him/himself
- C) her/yourself D) himself/him

9. Choose the correct answer.

She would like to visit Khiva in spring, ...?

- A) didn't she B) wouldn't she
- C) couldn't she D) doesn't she
- 10. Choose the correct answer.

This is ... chair.

- A) hers B) C) a D) an
- 11. Choose the correct answer.

Could you help me ... the work as soon as possible?

- A) finish B) finished C) to finishing
- D) finishing
- 12. Choose the correct answer.

If you don't know what this means, refer ... the dictionary.

- A) with B) for C) to D) at
- 13. Choose the correct answer.

We'll just go to another restaurant if this one ... fully occupied.

- A) will B) will be C) is D) was
- 14. Choose the correct answer.

I missed the concert because ... told me about it.

- A) nobody B) anybody C) everybody
- D) somebody
- 15. Choose the correct answer.
 - Mike was allowed to see him for a few moments yesterday.
 -
 - A) Nor Sam did B) So was Sally
 - C) So did Jim D) Neither was Pete
- 16. Choose the correct answer.

Those books aren't Just buy them.

- A) more expensive B) expensive
- C) expensively D) expensivest

17. Choose the correct answer.

He ... be at home. His car is not in the garage.

- A) doesn't need to B) needn't C) can't
- D) mustn't to

18. Choose the correct answer.

Sanobar said, "I'm sure my parents will like you".

She said that she was sure . . .

- A) they wouldn't like me
- B) they would like me C) they will like her
- D) they won't like her

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

In a recent survey, it was found that 25 percent of the interviewed women reported drying and burning of the skin after using certain soaps, ten percent had eye and nasal pain after using certain perfumes, and eight percent had damaged lips after using certain lipsticks. The most common symptoms of allergic dermatitis are extremely dry skin and redness with swelling and itching. The products most likely to cause this condition are lipsticks, nail polishes, soaps, hair preparations, deodorants, and perfumes. Various drugs are being developed for the relief of allergy sufferers. However, your best help is to convert to a cosmetic product to which you have no harmful reaction. Remember that the product is not at fault or in any way harmful; it is your particular sensitivity to it that creates the problem. A line of hypo-allergenic cosmetics that are relatively free from substances that have been found to create allergic reactions is on the market.

19. The writer advises those with allergic reactions

- A) change their cosmetics
- B) complain to the manufacturer
- C) avoid all cosmetics
- D) stop using soap

20. It's likely that the aim of the survey was

- A) to get an idea of how women react physically to cosmetics
- B) to support a legal claim for damages against a cosmetics company
- C) to aid the drug manufacturers in their development of remedies
- D) to test how well a particular brand of soap was selling

21. According to the passage, certain products cause allergies because . . .

- A) the manufacturers use harmful ingredients for they are cheaper
- B) the women overuse them by as much as 25 percent
- C) certain people are sensitive to their ingredients
- D) they are of very low quality

22. According to the passage, all statements are FALSE, EXCEPT ...

- A) All cosmetics are harmful to anybody who uses them.
- B) Eight percent of women damaged lips after using certain lipsticks.
- C) Nail polishes, soaps, and deodorants have more allergic reactions.
- D) Twenty five percent of women had nasal pain after using certain soaps.

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

Researchers have found the world's oldest examples of bread. A research team from the universities of Cambridge, Copenhagen and London found ancient loaves of bread in Jordan. The researchers discovered 24 burnt loaves of bread. The loaves were hard burnt, that's why they survived for so long. The researchers dated the loaves roughly 14,400 years old. This means that people in the Stone Age baked bread. The researchers said humans made bread 4,000 years earlier than scientists thought. The people who baked the bread lived in Jordan from around 12,500 to 9,500 B.C. Stone Age people were gatherers and lived thousands of years before humans settled down to become farmers. They realized it was easier and more convenient to farm the wheat for bread instead of gathering it from the wild. Ancient people baked bread on a hot stone. The bread looked like the flat bread still made across the Middle East today. The researchers said the bread was the reason for agriculture and farming to start.

- **23.** According to the passage, where were the loaves of bread found?
 - A) in Copenhagen B) in London
 - C) in Cambridge D) in Jordan
- **24.** According to the passage, why did the loaves of bread survive for so long?
 - A) They were dark brown.
 - B) They were hard burnt.
 - C) They were twenty-four.
 - D) They were baked lightly.

- **25.** According to the passage, what did the ancient people bake the bread on?
 - A) on coal B) on a stove C) on a stone
 - D) on table
- **26.** According to the passage, what did the bread cause to begin?
 - A) agriculture B) technology C) collection
 - D) research

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

On 15 April 1912, the Titanic, at that time the world's largest and most expensive ocean liner, disappeared into the cold depths of the North Atlantic. About 1,500 people died, it had more losses than in any other sea disaster in peacetime history. After striking a huge iceberg, the 46,500-ton vessel sank in less than three hours. Lloyd's of London, the firm which had insured the Titanic, was sure that the probability of such an event was one in a million. At 11:40 pm on the night of the disaster, the watchman on the Titanic's bridge saw a shape ahead. "Ice! Dead ahead!" he shouted. The wheel was turned hard over and the engines were reversed, but it was too late. A 300-foot hole was torn along the side of the Titanic. If the watchman had not seen the iceberg and the wheelsman not turned the wheel, the Titanic would probably have struck the iceberg head on. It is then likely that only the bottom sections of the ship would have been flooded and, though seriously damaged, she would have remained on the surface.

27. All of the following statements are TRUE, EXCEPT . . .

- A) The huge vessel did not even take as many as three hours to sink
- B) the Titanic was designed as an extremely expensive ship
- C) The Titanic sank in the northern part of the Atlantic Ocean
- D) Fewer people died at sea in this incident than ever before
- **28.** According to the passage, Lloyd's insurance firm was sure that
 - A) the Titanic could hold 1,500 people
 - B) the Titanic would be flooded totally
 - C) the Titanic was vulnerable to the iceberg
 - D) the Titanic wouldn't hit an iceberg

29. When the watchman noticed the iceberg . . .

- A) the ship was travelling at the highest capacity
- B) he took some time to inform the wheelsman of the danger
- C) it was already too late to prevent the hit
- D) the wheelsman were trying to put the ship into reverse action
- **30.** According to the passage, it would probably have been better for the ship if
 - A) the ship had been almost completely flooded
 - B) the Titanic hadn't been so large and luxurious
 - C) Lloyd's of London hadn't insured the Titanic
 - D) the iceberg hadn't been seen before the accident

Test varianti "Test topshiriqlari toʻplami 2019" asosida shakllantirilgan:								
1 - 27-bet 3	7 - 22-bet 63	13 - 39-bet 26	19 - 44-bet 1	25 - 92-bet 123				
2 - 44-bet 30	8 - 14-bet 58	14 - 11-bet 12	20 - 44-bet 2	26 - 92-bet 124				
3 - 19-bet 10	9 - 32-bet 27	15 - 33-bet 35	21 - 45-bet 3	27 - 98-bet 1				
4 - 41-bet 56	10 - 7-bet 10	16 - 16-bet 22	22 - 45-bet 4	28 - 98-bet 2				
5 - 17-bet 35	11 - 24-bet 25	17 - 26-bet 16	23 - 92-bet 121	29 - 98-bet 3				
6 - 9-bet 44	12 - 29-bet 46	18 - 37-bet 25	24 - 92-bet 122	30 - 98-bet 4				